

## **CHILD HEALTH SURVEY**

Children make up over 20% of our population, yet child health research receives only 5% of total funding. We need to better understand the role paediatricians play in research and the barriers you face.

Please take 2 minutes to complete our short survey. We will ask a few questions about you and your participation in child health research.

Your insights are vital to ensuring that child health receives the recognition and investment it deserves.

## Please take part via:

https://qualtricsxmwhzj9qv8q.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV\_1yJtgTEFnsjBd6m



Professor May Ng OBE Officer for Research





Professor Will Carroll
Officer for Research